
 

 

DECEMBER 2023 
RE: ClassCharts  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

In the past we have used two data systems in school that could be accessed by parents and students. This 
term we have trialled using Go4Schools only to log, monitor and communicate all student data.  
 
However, feedback from staff, students and parents has confirmed that ClassCharts is a more efficient system 
for student behaviours and rewards. Therefore, from 8th January 2024, we will return to using both systems: 
1. Go4Schools for assessment and reporting 
2. ClassCharts for positive and negative behaviour 
 
If your child is in Year 8-11, you may still have the ClassCharts app and will be able to log in as you used to do. 
If you have deleted the app, or are the parent/carer of a Y7 child, you will need to download the free app and 
request a unique access code.  To request the access code please contact the school or ask your child to speak 
to their Form Tutor. 
 
If you didn’t have the app before then now is the perfect opportunity to start with the system and keep up to 
date with the way your child is behaving in school. Support on how to download the app and log in will be  
available on our website. 
 
We will continue to review the information management systems we use in school over the coming months 
to ensure they are all the most suitable for our school and our community. We will keep you informed of any 
changes. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the school. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Richard Meehan 
 
 
 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

Contact details for Year Teams 
 
Head of Year 7 – Mrs. Goodman mgoodman@cityofderbyacademy.org  
Deputy Head of Year 7 – Miss Baker - abaker@cityofderbyacademy.org 
 
Head of Year 8 – Mr. Day - kday@cityofderbyacademy.org 
Deputy Head of Year 8 – Mrs. Kamaran - akamaran@cityofderbyacademy.org 
 
Head of Year 9 – Mrs. Hardie - ebulloch@cityofderbyacademy.org 
Deputy Head of Year 9 – Mrs. Richards - drichards@cityofderbyacademy.org 
 
Head of Year 10 – Miss Wheatley - zwheatley@cityofderbyacademy.org 
Deputy Head of Year 10 – Ms. Rerrie - arerrie@cityofderbyacademy.org 
 
Head of Year 11 – Mr. Bult - abult@cityofderbyacademy.org 
Deputy Head of Year 11 – Mrs. Woods - emccann@cityofderbyacademy.org 
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